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1	Trial Install 05.10.17

Detailed site survey and installation of trial panels was completed by TLL and reviewed by representatives of EA and Hull 2017.  The trial successfully demonstrated that the panels performed to the design specification and that the illuminated scrolling text would be legible from the far end of Humber Street and beyond.

It was further agreed that;

· Mains power within the Tidal Surge Barrier – 240v 16a supply at the bottom of the stairs could be used to power the led panels
· Network cables to be taken form control room and will link to the main tidal barrier router.  Speed to be tested.
· LED screen drivers, pc and screen all to be housed underneath spiral staircase in data rack – wall fixing may be required if unable to safely support the rack above the cables running on the floor
· Network cable to be supplied by TLL to EA who will running it during maintenance schedule for w/c 09.01.17
· All cabling to be run outside the line of the hand rail and securely tied along it length
· 8 cables for the LED screens will run in conduit down inside wall of building to driver rack position – to be run by TLL during install. 

2	Consents

EA have advised that from an electrical point of view they see no problem with the LED lighting being installed for the Hull UK City of Culture as long as the following criteria are met:

· The equipment has an in-date Portable Appliance Test Certificate as is tested as required during the period of installation
· Equipment is CE marked
· RAMS for all works to be approved by EA

[bookmark: _GoBack]With respect to formalizing an agreement to ensure that all the necessary editorial controls and content protocols are in place EA has advised that their solicitor, Caroline Leach, who has been briefed on the project, will draft an agreement in advance of a telecon to be scheduled w/c 16.01.17. The draft will be circulated in advance.   TLL to be engaged in the review of draft agreement as they are responsible for providing the software.

3	Power supply to lectern

HCC have confirmed that power can be taken from the light column previously identified (14), TLL to progress arrangements with Darron Gibson, ITS & Electrical Asset Management Engineer,  Tel: 01482 614873 Email: darron.gibson@hullcc.gov.uk
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